
I STRONGLY oppose SB 223. PRIVATE schools should not have to register with the state, be regulated by the state, or have to 
meet state benchmarks or requirements. If this “registration” process was truly voluntary then there would not be penalties, financial 
or otherwise, if a private school does not register.  An Oregonian parent has the right to choose how their child is educated without 
the overreach of the state into their personal decisions. 


